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Extension Granted For Commercial Motor Vehicles
(MSC News)--The Kansas Division of Vehicles is waiving late fees for one month for commercial
motor vehicle operators whose tags must be renewed by Friday.

The decision means those registering non-farm commercial motor vehicles will not be charged late
fees if they register their vehicles by March 31.

While the Division is notifying Kansas law enforcement agencies of the decision, the vehicle’s tags
will legally be expired and drivers could be ticketed by law enforcement.

Commercial motor vehicle registration is available at 72 state and county treasurers’ offices. More
than 45,700 vehicles have successfully registered through the new process.
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